%3 CrrY OF QORLANDO

MEMORANDUM

To Karen Elzy, Purchasing Agent
From: Maria Lachney, Asset/Billing Manager, Wastewater Divison bk
Date: September 9,2014

Subject: Allied Universal Contract

We are requesting to piggyback the contract between Allied Universal Corporation and Pasco County for
sodium hypochlorite. We understand the price increase will be $.01/gallon from our current pricing.

Our estimated usage will be $136,000. The funds will come from WAS 0008 and WAS0011. Fiscal
Impact statement attached



